MEMO @f\%

August 3,2023
Members of the Town Board:

I am pleased to inform you that I have received the following donations
for the Harrison Food Pantry:

$2000.00 from an Anonymous Donor (for July 2023)
$28.64 from Thomas DeBourcy (via Pay Pal for July 2023)

$436.50 from the PREP Students at St Gregory the Great
(Frances Conigilio)

$150.00 from Harrison Market
Total - § 2615.14
I am requesting authorization to accept these generous gifts.

Thank you.
Catherine Tammaro




